
June 17, 1994

Docket No. 50-305 

Wisconsin Public Service 
Corporation 

ATTN: Mr. C. A. Schrock 
Manager - Nuclear Engineering 

Post Office Box 19002 
Green Bay, WI 54307-9002 

Dear Mr. Schrock: 

SUBJECT: LETTER FROM C. A. SCHROCK TO M. A. RING DATED MAY 20, 1994 

This letter addresses your May 20, 1994, response to our request for 
additional information regarding your interpretation of Emergency Operating 
Procedure (EOP) FR-H.1.  

Your interpretation on manual initiation of safety injection on low 
pressurizer level requires further review. As is normal in resolving complex 
technical issues such as this, Region III is forwarding this matter to our 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (NRR) for further technical review and 
resolution. We will inform you of the outcome of this review and contact you 
if additional information is needed.  

Per your request, we have reviewed our assessment of the Senior Reactor 
Operator candidate, Docket No. 55-32088. We have concluded that his failure 
remains valid. However, we will offer the candidate, in a separate letter, 
another opportunity to submit additional information.  

If you have any questions, please contact me at (708) 829-9703.
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Sincerely, 
Original signed by Mark A. Ring 

Mark A. Ring, Chief 
Operations Branch

See Attached Distribution
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cc: C. R. Steinhardt, Senior 
Vice President - Nuclear Power 

M. L. Marchi, Manager 
Kewaunee Plant 

OC/LFDCB 
Resident Inspector, RIII 
Virgil Kanable, Chief 

Boiler Section 
Cheryl L. Parrino, Chairman 

Wisconsin Public Service 
Commission 

State Liaison Officer 
S. Stein, SRS 
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